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School News & Announcements 
 

 
 

Wishing you and your families a Happy Memorial Day Weekend! 
School is closed tomorrow, Friday, May 25. 

 
IOWA TESTING RESULTS  
The IOWA testing results will be sent home next week with your student.  Please read the enclosed letter 
from the Diocese of Trenton that accompanies the test results.   
 
ART TEACHER ANNOUNCEMENT 
We are pleased to announce that Mrs. Marisa Delgado has been named the new Art teacher effective 
September 2018. 
 
Mrs. Delgado earned her Bachelor's degree in Graphic Design, studying at "Universidad del Valle de 
Mexico" in Mexico City.  When she came to the USA she studied art history and photography at Brookdale 
Community College.  She has been making pottery for over 10 years and she has been the art director for 
the SBS Drama Club for the last 8 years.  We are excited to have her join us as the SBS Art teacher and 
wish her much luck in her new position!    
 
TEACHING POSITIONS FOR 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR 
The teacher openings for the ‘18-19 school year are posted on the school website ​home page​. 

 
Reminders 

● Monday, May 28 
Memorial Day - School Closed 

● Tuesday, May 29 
Dress Down Day (suggested donation of $2.00) - All proceeds to help support Field Day 

 

https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/


 

● Wednesday, May 30 
- Grade 3 Class Trip - Blue Claws at Lakewood Blue Claws Baseball Stadium 
- School Choir - End Of Year Party 2:15-3:15 pm in FAL 2, 3, 4  
- Mini Drama Club Showcase 7:00-9:00 pm 

● Thursday, May 31 
- Grade 5 Class Trip - CentraState 
- Kindergarten Picnic 8:30-9:30 am in School Gym 

● Friday, June 1 
- Grade 8 Panoramic Photo 8:30-9:00 am in School Gym 
- School Mass - Honoring 8th Grade 9:00-10:00 am in Church 

Class News 
 

MRS. SOPENOFF 2A SOLAR SYSTEM PLAY 
Mrs. Sopenoff’s second grade class put on a wonderful solar system play this week for parents and 
siblings.  The PreK classes, other grades, and Father Garry were treated to repeat performances 
throughout the day to learn about our solar system.  Great job 2A, your performances were out of this 
world!   

 

 
 
CHILD CARE IN MAY 
Any extra or daily use in May will be billed just after May month end and will be due by June 13.  If you 
have an emergency and must request that your child be sent to EDP on a day that you have not 

 



 

scheduled in advance, be sure to send in a note with PRE-PAYMENT.  If no payment is included, you will 
receive a call from your child to make other arrangements or to arrange for payment to be made at pick 
up.  Thank you for your cooperation.   
 
Reminder: ​June and August Camp Forms are on the website. 
 
YEARBOOK ORDERS 
You can still order a yearbook online or send in the order form with $35.  Please see the order form in the 
weekly packet or ​click here​. 
 
FIELD DAY JUNE 11, 2018 
Super Mario Field Day 2018 will be on Monday, June 11th.  If you are interested in volunteering and 
spending a fun day at St. Benedict School, click this link to fill out the volunteer form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxX3OhcY5iTkIQ0Ga0aXQ9bWEoVQR32qN64NdHRVtbsu_WUw/
viewform?usp=sf_link 

Parent Associations & Club News 
 

ARTS ASSOCIATION 
The SBS Drama Club, sponsored by the Arts Association, invites all 4th-8th 
grade students to audition for High School Musical, Jr. to be performed 
April 12-14, 2019.  Auditions will be held during the first 5 weeks of 
rehearsal (no one formal audition day).  All students who cooperate and 
have great effort will be invited to be in the show.  Specific roles will be 
assigned by the audition committee of staff members, on the basis of 
auditions, regardless of age.  Get your script before summer so you can 
prepare for auditions!  Send in $20 cash or check made out to 
SBS Arts Association​ to purchase a script and CD. 
Get your Drama Club High School Musical script orders in by June 8th! 
Click here​. 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL (VBS) 
VBS will take place the week of Monday, June 25th to Friday, June 29th, 
from 9:00 am-1:00 pm.  All children entering Kindergarten through 5th grade 
for the 2018-2019 school year are welcome.  Campers will enjoy fun Bible 
stories, games, recreation, crafts, music and skits all with a fun new theme! 
Registration form and payment is due to the Faith Formation Office.  
If you are interested, please register online at this link: 
https://parish.stbenedictholmdel.org/vbs 
 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Friday, 5/25 
No School - Teacher PD Day 

 
Monday, 5/28 
Memorial Day - School 
Closed 

 
Tuesday, 5/29 
Dress Down Day ($2 
suggested donation for Field 
Day costs) 

 
Wednesday, 5/30 
Mini Drama Club Showcase 
7:00-9:00 pm 

 
Thursday, 5/31 
Kindergarten Picnic 
8:30-9:30 am 

 
Friday, 6/1 
School Mass - Honoring 8th 
Grade 9:00-10:00 am 
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Reminders
 

● CALENDAR - ​ is located on the website in the main navigation tab titled “Calendar” or bookmark 
the page here: ​https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1 

● SCHOOL FACEBOOK - ​Facebook page for St. Benedict School is: 
https://www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/ 

Weekly Packet 
 

Please see the link below to access all of the newsletter attachments for the week. 
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi 

 

 

https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1
https://www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi

